
 

 

7th Annual 

Willacy County 

Special Show 

“Where Everyone is a CHAMPION” 

Dear Students and Parents: 
 
 On behalf of the Willacy County Fair, FFA Chapters 
and 4-H Clubs of Willacy County, we would like to invite 
the youth of Willacy County with special needs to 
participate in the seventh annual Willacy County Special 
Show January 26, 2024. The Show was created to give 
kids with special needs the opportunity to participate at the 
Willacy County Fair. The show will be open to all special 
needs children that attend school in Willacy County from 
3rd thru 12th grades. 
Each participant and their parents will receive free 
admission to the Fair for that day. We hope to make a 
positive impact on your children through this opportunity.  
 
For more information or questions; please contact:  
Nicole Rodriguez via TEXT at (956)-789-2492. 
 
 


